
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 
Nurture  Enrich  Inspire        Thursday 21st July 2022 

Message from Mrs Money 

www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk       01252 837538     info@sandringham.kite.academy 

The last few weeks have been filled with lots of fun events and activities. A 

huge thank you to everyone involved in the organisation and creation of the 

costumes and props for the Frimley Green Carnival. The hot day really set the 

scene for our ‘RIO’ themed walking float which we were delighted won the 

award for the most imaginative entry. The photos included in this newsletter 

really reflect the fun and vibrancy of our Sandringham float. 

 

Thank you to the Friends committee who have worked so hard this year 

organising events for our families and raising money for school funds. The 

children and staff loved the outside disco…we really couldn’t run these events 

without you…thank you! 

 

Well done to the Year 2 children who performed in their fantastic 

‘Sandringham’s got talent’ leavers show. Although it is an emotional time for the 

children, parents and staff saying goodbye, it was wonderful watching our 

eldest children singing, dancing and cartwheeling in front of an audience. We 

wish all of Year 2 the very best as they move on to their new schools and their 

next adventures. 

 

We also said goodbye to some staff who are also off on their own new 

adventures. Mrs Hylton is going to be the Deputy Head across and Folly Hill and 

Cross Farm Infant academies. Mrs Wells from Little Badgers is retiring and Mr 

Seddon is going to Mytchett Primary school to complete his SCITT teacher 

training. And finally, after 24 years of preparing meals for our children and 

staff Mrs Davies is also retiring to spend more time with her family. Good luck 

and much love to all of our leavers, we will really miss you. 

 

We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Bellchambers, our After School Club 

manager on the 16th September who is leaving to pursue a career in an Estate 

Agents. I am delighted to share that Mrs Wheeler, who already works in the 

club will be taking over as the manager and will be supported by some of our 

existing LSAs. From September both the breakfast and after school clubs will 

have a maximum number of spaces so please book your places well in advance to 

avoid disappointment. 

 

On behalf of all of the staff I would like to say thank you for all of our 

wonderful gifts, cards and thoughtful messages…we feel very appreciated, 

spoilt and very loved! 

 

I wish you all a safe, relaxing and wonderful Summer holidays and look forward 

to seeing you Monday 5th September. 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

 

SCHOOL TIMINGS 

FOR REC/Y1/Y2 

8.50 am – 3.10pm         

Gates open at 8.40am.   

UNIFORM 

Please label ALL items 

of clothing and ask 

your child’s teacher or 

at the office if you 

are missing any items. 

 

ABSENCE 

It is important that 

you let the school 

office know by 9.30am 

if they are going to be 

absent. 

 

RIDE & STRIDE 

We have decided to 

postpone this until 

September as it was a 

little too hot to be 

striding and riding this 

week! 

 

INSET DATES 22-23 

Friday 2nd September 

Monday 31st October 

{3 further days TBC} 

 

 

 

http://www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIMLEY GREEN CARNIVAL 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAFF GOODBYES  

A very fond farewell to Mrs Hylton,  

Mrs Davies, Mrs Wells and Mr Seddon who 

collectively have given Sandringham children 

and families a fabulous 50 years! 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 


